
From: Anita Peek-Brinson <whistlestop@schoolchoiceweek.com>
To: Soura, ChristianChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov

Date: 1/13/2014 10:19:16 AM
Subject: Invitation - NSCW Luncheon in Columbia

Good morning,


On behalf of Andrew Campanella, president of National School Choice Week, it is my pleasure to 
invite you to participate in a special event in South Carolina  to celebrate National School Choice 
Week 2014. The event is a celebratory luncheon, and is part of National School Choice Week's 
cross-country whistle-stop train and motor-coach tour, which will stop in 14 cities. There is no cost to 
attend, and you are invited to bring guests, but we request that you RSVP by the end of this week, if 
possible.

National School Choice Week "Whistle-Stop" Luncheon

Celebrate educational opportunity in South Carolina and across America
Thursday, January 23, 2014 at 12:30 pm
701 Whaley Street, Columbia, South Carolina

Special Guest Speakers & Student Performances ~ To Be Announced

Attire is business casual

Event is free to attend, RSVP required at schoolchoicetrain.com 

Visit www.schoolchoicetrain.com to RSVP. Students/children are welcome.


National School Choice Week is nonpartisan and nonpolitical, and will feature a total of 5,500 
independently-planned and independently-funded events across the country. National School Choice 
Week is an independent public awareness campaign that shines a positive spotlight on all types of 
education options for children, including traditional public schools, public charter schools, magnet 
schools, private schools, online academies, and homeschooling. 


The planning partners who have worked so hard to make this event possible include:


- American Federation for Children

- Americans for Prosperity - South Carolina

- Foundation for Excellence in Education

- Friedman Foundation for Educational Choice

- GreatSchools

- National Alliance for Public Charter Schools

- Palmetto Policy Forum

- PublicSchoolOptions.org

- Parent Revolution

- Provost Academy South Carolina

- Public Charter School Alliance of South Carolina


You can download a copy of the flyer announcing this event here.


We hope you can attend! Thank you in advance.
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Sincerely,

Anita Peek-Brinson

Assistant to the President

National School Choice Week

PO Box 6337

Miramar Beach, FL 32550

800-640-2671
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